JNC CORPORATION

2-1, Otemachi 2-chome, Chiyoda-ku, Tokyo, 100-8105, Japan
Phone: +81-3-3243-6150 / Facsimile: +81-3-3243-6219

February 1, 2017

Dear Cellufine Customer. :

This letter is to inform you of a minor change to the design of labels for Cellufine products

that you have purchased. If you have questions regarding this change, please contact the
JNC staff referenced below.

Detailed Information of the PCN (Product Change Notification)

PCN Title: The design of labels for Cellufine (bottle and box)
Description of the Change:  Design (Mainly changed color of Cellufine MAX series from

green to blue and added trademark (TM) from Cellufine to
Cellufine™)

< Change of Product Label >
(100 mL bottle and presentation box, as example)
Current appearance New

Impact and Recommended Action: Any Cellufine resins do not change.
There is no impact for your usage of Cellufine
products.

Effective Date: February 10, 2017 (Schedule to be adapted after 10
February)

Who to Contact with Questions: If you have questions and concerns, please contact at

cellufine@jnc-corp.co.jp

Best regards,

Toshiharu Iwata :J . {\%

Technical Manager, Life Chemicals Launch Office




